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From: Paul Michalak
To: prijmccarthy@vcn.com
Date: 07/19/2006 10:14:32 AM
Subject: FYI: Acknowledgment of SR-HUP surety estimates -I: -cKe.A q-o- Y'q (-

John,

I have received your June 30, 2006 submittals related to the Smith Ranch and Highland surety estimates.
Future correspondence concerning this matter should reference Technical Assignment Control (TAC)
Number LU0136.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 301-415-7612.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice for Domestic Licensing Proceedings
and Issuance of Orders," a copy of this letter will be available electronically for public inspection in the
NRC Public Document Room or from the Publically Available Records (PARS) component of NRC's
Agencywide Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS). ADAMS is accessible from the
NRC Web site at http://www.nrc.qov/reading-rm/adams.html.

Paul Michalak
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